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Mail in voting in Oregon has proven effective and safe for decades. Do not give in to 

the oligarchs and require in person voting on election day; many older and rural 

Oregonians cannot drop everything and get to an election office to vote. I respectfully 

implore you to vote NO on SB 210. Don't change something that works so well for 

Oregonians.  


